Sheila de la Guerra wey

From: PAUL SCHULTE <pablodym®@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 8:16 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Business fees

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the

sender and know the content is safe.

My question is a simple one: When and where do we stop with fee increases in all areas of government? 1t just never has an end point ! Eventually

you run out of others people’s money.
Thanks

Pablo

Sent from my iPhone Pablo



Katherine Douglas

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| don't intend to speak. | wrote my comment's subject because | will not be available to speak at that

time.

Kathleen Boldrick <kathleenboldrick@reagan.com>

Monday, March 10, 2025 6:51 PM

Katherine Douglas

Re: Webinar Registration March 11, 2025 County of Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

Meeting

Thank you.
Kathleen Boldrick
Sent from my iPad

On Mar 10, 2025, at 10:53 AM, Katherine Douglas <kdoug@countyofsb.org> wrote:

Good morning Kathleen,

We received your registration below and you have been added to speak on General Public
Comment so that you can make sure to be logged on when that time comes.

Respectfully,

Hatterine Douglas

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

105 E. Anapamu Street, Suite 407
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Direct: 805.568.2240

Fax: 805.568.2249
kdoug@countyofsb.org
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LGBTQ+ Safe Zone
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From: Clerk of the Board - Santa Barbara County <no-reply@zoomgov.com>
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 10:25 AM

To: sbcob <sbhcob@countyofsb.org>

Subject: Webinar Registration March 11, 2025 County of Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors Meeting



Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

1

Hi Clerk of the Board - Santa Barbara County,

Kathleen Boldrick (Kathleenboldrick@reagan.com) has registered for "March 11, 2025 County of Santa
Barbara Board of Supervisors Meeting" on: Mar 11, 2025 09:00 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

First Name: Kathleen

Last Name: Boldrick

Email: Kathleenboldrick@reagan.com

Please provide a phone number to contact you should we have any questions regarding your

registration.: 8059374582
| agree not to modify my registration once submitted and to contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 568-

2240 if | require any modifications, as multiple submissions under the same email address will invalidate
previous submissions.: | agree

Please list which agenda item(s) you would like to speak to. (List all that may apply.) Alternatively, please
list "General Public Comment" to address items within the jurisdiction of the Board of Supervisors that do
not appear on this agenda.: The board's attempt to become rich overnight with their proposed salary
raise at the expense of business owners.

Webinar Detail Link: https:/santabarbaracounty.zoomgov.com/webinar/1619909441

Thank you!



